April 1, 2017

Stacy Rountree
6119 Shiloh Road
Hahira, Ga 31632

Lowndes County Zoning Board of Appeals

Re: Variance Request

Dear Zoning Board Members

| am respectfully requesting a variance to encroachments on our property at 6119 Shiloh Road.

The particular outbuildings in question are too close to the property line and within the setbacks. it
would be impossible to do a property swap with our neighbor as they would then be in violation of the
setback policy as well.

In reviewing Chapter 4, Requirements for Variances, please give consideration to the following
conditions; | and J.

| appreciate your attention to this matter and thank you for your understanding.
Sincerely,

Stacy Rountree




